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Dear Class of 2024 Families:

We hope you are enjoying a terrific summer. This letter contains important information about senior pictures. Please
read all the information carefully.

If you are having a private photographer take your rising senior’s picture, make this appointment over the summer. This
will give you ample opportunity to select your favorite portrait before the due date. Please know seniors can use their
school photographer picture in the yearbook as well.

1. Submit senior pictures by Tuesday, October 31, 2023.

2. You should submit the senior picture in a digital format with the following dimensions:
a. 350-400 resolution (dpi)
b. 2.5 x 3.5 size
c. vertical format only (horizontal photos do not crop correctly)
d. color (no black and white photos please)

3. Please email the senior picture to hhsyearbook@hanoverschools.org. (Check with your photographer. Many will
send directly to the school.)

4. Clearly label the image in the following format: studentlastname,studentfirstname. Example -
johnson,mary.jpeg

Hanover High School takes pride in the appearance of our senior portraits in the Hanoverian. Generally, students dress
up - collared shirts for boys and nice blouses for girls.

Information regarding ordering books, parent ads, and senior quotes will be sent in the weeks to come.

Please do not hesitate to email hhsyearbook@hanoverschools.org if you have any questions.
Continue to visit www.hanoverschools.org for updated information about the Hanoverian 2024.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Coates and Mrs. McCusker
Co-Advisors,
Hanoverian 2024
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